
 
 

 

Association of Professional Genealogists Announces Appointment of  

Julie Cahill Tarr as Managing Editor of Quarterly Journal 

 

WHEAT RIDGE, Colo., 17 August 2022 —The Association of Professional Genealogists (APG) is 

pleased to name Julie Cahill Tarr of Twin Lakes, Wisconsin, as the new Managing Editor of the 

Association of Professional Genealogists Quarterly (APGQ).   

 

An experienced editor, Julie has served in the past as managing editor of the Federation of Genealogical 

Societies’ FORUM magazine (2015-20), editor of the Illinois State Genealogical Society Quarterly, and 

editor of the APG eNews. "I'm thrilled to be part of the team that produces a high-quality publication for 

those interested in genealogy as a profession,” said Julie.   

 

A former member of APG’s Board of Directors (2019-20), Julie is also a genealogist specializing in 

Midwestern US families with immigrant origins. Her Genealogy In Action brand genealogyinaction.com) 

provides action-based educational opportunities to help others gain knowledge through practical learning.  

 

APGQ is the go-to publication for the association, packed with articles relevant to professionals within the 

genealogy community, as well as those interested in becoming professionals. APG members and 

subscribers can access issues of APGQ at apgen.org, where they will also find an archive of past issues 

dating back to 1979 and a browsable subject index.  

 

About the Association of Professional Genealogists  

The Association of Professional Genealogists (apgen.org), established in 1979, represents more than 

2,000 genealogists in various genealogy-related businesses. APG encourages genealogical excellence, 

ethical practice, mentoring, and education. The organization also supports the preservation and 

accessibility of records useful to the fields of genealogy and history. Its members represent all fifty U.S. 

states, Canada, and forty other countries. APG is active on LinkedIn, Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram.  

 

Media Contacts:  

 

Allison E. Beard 

Communications Manager 

email: communications@apgen.org  

Kathleen W. Hinckley, CG  

Executive Director  

Association of Professional Genealogists  

P.O. Box 535, Wheat Ridge, CO 80034-0535  

email: admin@apgen.org   

###  

 

APG is a registered trademark of the Association of Professional Genealogists. All other trade and service 

marks are property of their respective owners. 
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